
Hi Abi, 
 
I believe that the entire plot is to be handed over.  
 
Regards, 
 
Graham. 
 
 
Hi Graham  
  
Would you be able to confirm if this is the whole community plot that is to be handed back or just 
some sections of it?  
  
Many thanks  
  
Abi 
  
  
  
Hi Alex, 
  
I’ve been informed that the gardeners (mainly Iain McPhee and Cara Woodward) who have been 
working the St. George’s Community Allotment no longer wish to use the plot, mainly due to a lack 
of spare time. So the plot is now available for use by another gardener. The plot is in good shape at 
the moment and it would be great if someone could take it over soon before weeds start to 
encroach. I understand that there is a waiting list for plots at the moment so this is a good 
opportunity. Iain and Cara have asked me to let them know when the plot has been reassigned so if 
you could let me know when the new plot holder is due to take over that would be appreciated. I 
know that some crops have already been sowed or planted so I think they want to let the new 
gardener know what’s been done so far this year. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Graham. 
Secretary, St. George’s Allotment Association.       
 
 
  
  
 


